

Charleston Elementary School

255 Center School Road West Charleston, VT 05872 Telephone: (802) 895-2915 Fax: (802) 895-2611 Chris Lawson, Principal https://ces.ncsuvt.org

4/29/2022

Charleston Families,

- Monday, 5/2, is EST day. You should have received notice of your child's meeting time if they have an EST plan.
- The handbook has recently changed regarding dress code. Here is the link if you would like to learn more https://ces.ncsuvt.org/documents/student-handbook
- Next week is Teacher Appreciation Week. Please see the plan from MCIA. https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tmG2Lgt9fWWkOq_WnVLGaGGjqrOuAhZB/view?usp=sharing
- Spring seems to be here, but our playground is still very wet and muddy. Please be sure that students still have jackets, boots, and other appropriate gear for the weather fluctuation. Students do have at least 30 minutes each day outside unless it is raining.
- Kindergarten Registration will be on May 26th. Kindergarten will be closed that day. Please call the school if you have students entering Kindergarten in the fall to set up a time to meet with Mrs. Wilkie.

As always, please let us know if you have any questions. I hope you have a great week!

Upcoming important dates:

- 5/2–MCIA Meeting at 6PM at CES
- 5/11–CES School Board Meeting
- 6/2–"50 Years of Learning" Celebration @ 5PM

Sincerely,

Chris Lawson, Principal